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Hi

On February 1 another zoning board meeting on the larger electronic
sign proposed by Stuyvesant for its Western Avenue entrance will be

held--Town Hall--7:30pm.

The Association is opposed to the sign--mostly because it is a
dangerous intersection already and the sign will be distracting for
drivers--but also because the electronic sign is too big---it is more
like a billboard than a sign--and is out of character for the
McKownville neighborhood.

At 7pm tonight you can watch on your TV the previous zoning board
meeting on the proposed sign and become better informed about this
issue..

Do plan to come to the February 1 meeting and do inform the
Town--cropseyd@townofguilderland.org----or--356-1980, ext 1034---about
your thoughts concerning the proposed sign and ask him to include

ytour comments in the record.

There is a flashing sign in Colonie on Fuller Road near Arlene's
Artist supply store---if you are not familiar with what a flashing
sign looks like you might want to take a look.

Thanks.

Don Reeb

1/11/2012



